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Mail in voting has a long history in Oregon, and has been widely supported by voters. 

It has proven to be safe and fair. It contributes to higher voter turnout, and allows 

voters time to research important decisions. Mail in voting should remain the 

standard method for conducting elections in Oregon.  


